Recovery from “The Great East Japan Earthquake”

(Update 7, April 18)

The recovery status from the Great East Japan Earthquake at Sanken’s
production sites is as follows.

Yamagata Sanken Co., Ltd. (Higashine, Yamagata Prefecture) completed
its recovery by yesterday April 17 and resumed normal operation as of
today.

With Yamagata Sanken back on line, all of our earthquake-affected
production sites completed recovery and started their normal operation.

Sanken and its group companies would like to express appreciation to the
support and cooperation offered by all those who took part in the recovery
work.

At present, Sanken and all of its affiliates are making every effort to
secure stable supply of our products to our customers. We regret, however,
to inform that due to such uncertainties as series of aftershocks, shortages
of parts and materials and instability of electric power supply, our latest
estimate tells that it takes some time before we fully regain our stable
production and shipment of our products.

Inquiries to:
IR office
Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.



